
1.       The	Truro	Conservation	Commission	would	like	you	to	know	
about	the	Barnstable	County	Cooperative	extension	native	plant	
sale!		Native	Plants	are	important	for	our	local	ecology,	and	they	can	
be	incorporated	into	your	landscape	easily	because	they	require	no	
fertilizers!		
	
Do	you	enjoy	the	taste	of	beach	plums?	Have	you	ever	smelled	
	Summersweet?		Did	you	know	that	Summersweet	is	an	important	
source	of	pollen	for	our	honeybee	population	on	the	Outercape?	
			
Take	a	chance	on	native	plants	with	very	little	cost	!		You	must	place	
your	order	by	March	17	with	a	personal	check.	Please	click	on	the	link	
for	more	information. 
		
http://www.capecodextension.org/wp-
content/uploads/2017/01/2017a-Brochure-Complete-8.5-x-11.pdf	
		
2.       The	first	quarterly	Truro	beach	cleanup	of	2017	will	be	held	on	

March	25	from	2-4	PM	
This	cleanup	is	sponsored	by	the	Truro	Conservation	Commission,	the	
Beach	Commission,	the	Board	of	Health,	and	CERT.	Volunteers	
Needed	!!	
Meet-up	at	Corn	Hill	Beach	parking	lot	for	garbage	bags	and	gloves.	
Some	folks	will	be	directed	to	other	bayside	beaches	from	the	meet-
up	site.		
	
For	more	information,	contact	Truro	Conservation	at	508-349-7004	
extension	119	or	Jennifer	Rose	at	301-385-2006.	
	
(Rain	date	March	26,	same	time,	place,	and	plan!) 


